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24th April 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We would like to invite you to a fun and engaging evening to support our school’s facilities 
improvement project, BEST. On Thursday, 15th May, we will be hosting a quiz night from 7:15pm 
to 9:30pm, (doors open at 6:45pm) and we would love for you to join us. 

This event is a fantastic opportunity to enjoy some friendly competition with fellow parents, 
teachers, staff and alumni while raising funds for our BEST (Better Educational Spaces for 
Tomorrow) project, which aims to enhance our school's facilities and provide even better learning 
spaces for our students. 

Here are the details: 

●​ Date & Time: Thursday, 15th May, doors open from 6.45pm, quiz runs 7:15pm - 9:30pm 
(please be here for a prompt start) 

●​ Table Size: Up to 8 people per table 
●​ Cost: £10 per person, which includes a cold vegetarian platter 
●​ Licensed Bar: Available throughout the evening (cards and cash accepted) selling wine, 

beer, soft drinks and snacks 
●​ Donations: we have kept ticket prices to a minimum, if you feel you can donate more then 

please bring cash for our donation buckets/games on the night 

All proceeds from this event will go directly towards our BEST project to help improve the school 
facilities that will support each child’s future irrespective of their needs and abilities. 

We encourage you to gather a team of family and friends though you can also join an existing table 
if you do not have enough participants. Parents and carers who have joined with friends to form a 
table should pay for themselves by Wisepay and then we request that the team leader emails the 
school with a list of your team members.  

To book your tickets, please visit Wisepay and email admin@bishophatfield.hert.sch.uk with your 
team participants’ names. It promises to be a wonderful evening full of fun, laughter, and 
community spirit, all for a great cause. We look forward to seeing you there and appreciate your 
continued support for our school. 

Best regards, 

Mr A Wood 
Headteacher  

 
 

“Pupils flourish and support each other to succeed” 
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